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I strongly oppose this bill. The current system that we have in place has worked 

extremely well since its inception.  Changing it would make voting more difficult for 

many, especially those who are elderly or disabled. I remember how difficult voting 

was before we changed to the current system- long lines, long waiting times, the 

difficulty of trying to get to the polls around busy work schedules. There is no 

legitimate reason to change it. This is just furthering the “big lie” that there are many 

instances of voter fraud, which has been disproven repeatedly in the courts after 

Trump LOST.  Leave our current system alone!!  


